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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190427004
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
How many offenders are there as of the end of September 2018 who have been identified on the National Delius Case Management System, by employment or occupation as being a member of the Armed Forces, and where there is identified also, a risk of Domestic Abuse. The areas of interest being:

•
National Probation Service (Oxfordshire and Buckinghamshire LDU).

•
Community Rehabilitation Company (Thames Valley CRC - North)

The information in the released statistics highlights Violence Against The Person and also Veteran statistics for the prison population.  Clearly VATP covers a number of none domestic abuse situations as well as DA ones and so does not give appropriate granularity.  Similarly with the Veteran Statistics these, by their very name no longer members of the Armed Forces.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I can confirm that as at 30 September 2018 there were no serving members of the armed forces recorded on the National Delius Case Management System as having an identified risk of domestic abuse in the National Probation Service / Community Rehabilitation Company areas requested. This includes any service user who has an active Domestic Violence Perpetrator registration on Delius.
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